
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Tuesday 9th January 2024  

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

As part of celebrating your child’s time at Prince Henry’s they have the option to buy 
a leavers’ yearbook. The yearbooks are hardback and will be around 100 pages long, 
and will commemorate their time at Prince Henry’s. The cost of the year book is 
£21.  

We will need a deposit of £5 by 19th February 2024 and you are able to make this 
payment now via Scopay. You also have the option of paying the balance in full. 

The deadline for full payment is 22nd March 2024.  

If your child wishes to buy a yearbook, please pay the deposit, or full amount, online 
or bring cash/cheque to the finance office by Friday 19th February 2024 at the latest, 
so that the senior students can confirm numbers with the company.  

Best wishes, 
Senior Students  


